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Dear EPA, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review the post-peer review draft of the IRIS 1,4-dioxane 
inhalation assessment.  CEQ reviewed the revised assessment along with the peer reviewer 
comments and found that the peer reviewers’ comments are appropriately reflected in the 
assessment.  We see no reason why the assessment should not be completed soon.  Thanks again. 


